
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes November 4th, 2017 

 

Tim Edwards called the meeting to order at 2:00.  The minutes for September were accepted.  Vic 

Koenig presented the Treasurer’s report, with no revenues from dues and $17 for field expenses, with a 

$12,547 balance remaining. 

 

Tim Edwards called for a vote on the proposed waterline, with an estimated to cost $2500 plus the 

monthly usage fee.  The vote was against the proposal.     

 

Nominations for officers to be voted on in the next meeting are as follows: 

 

Event Coordinator:  Vic Koenig and Steve Hodges as a team   

Webmaster:  Doug Lindauer, Craig Quillen 

Newsletter Editor:  George Baker   

Field Marshalls:  Dennis Sams, Craig Quillen, Dan Jackson.   

Safety Officer:  Dave Peterson   

Secretary:  Michael Lick, Glenn Ross.   

Treasurer:  Anthony Hall 

Vice President:  George Baker   

President:  Tim Edwards, Doug Lindauer   

 

Board Member:  Skip Weller, George Baker, Vic Koenig, Klaus Kogler 

 

Glenn Ross proposed changes to the club bylaws, such as electing treasurer and secretary midyear and 

changing bylaws that he thought were not always being followed and is willing to write up these 

changes to be voted on.   

 

Vic Koenig asked that members start thinking about paying next year’s dues so they will be eligible to 

fly at the beginning of the year and save ten dollars if they can get it in before the next year. 

 

At 2:30, there was a motion to close made by Vic Koenig, and seconded by Glenn Ross. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


